
 
 
On November 1, 2019, New Hyde Park Road will be reduced from four lanes to two lanes 
between 4th Avenue and South Park Place in the Village of New Hyde Park. During peak 
periods, queueing and delays are expected on New Hyde Park Road as vehicles filter 
through the construction area. Drivers are urged to pursue alternate north / south routes to 
avoid the lane reduction: 
 
1. Tulip Avenue 
2. Covert Avenue 
3. Nassau Boulevard 
4. Herricks Road 
5. Plainfield Avenue 
 
Each alternate route provides north/south connectivity within Nassau County and 
connections to major routes such as Jericho Turnpike, Hillside Avenue, and Hempstead 
Turnpike.  
 
As always, please visit our website at www.LIRRExpansion.com for more information about 
the project, and make sure to register for the project’s mailing list at 
https://LIRRExpansion.com/register-for-updates/. 
 
Email us at CommunityOutreach@LIRRexpansion.com or call the projects 24-hour Hotline 
at 516.203.4955. You can also set up an appointment at the project’s Community 
Information Center located at 114 Old Country Road in Mineola. 
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